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Mai Vang

From: Joanna Zimny
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 10:28 AM
To: Mai Vang
Cc: Joanna Zimny
Subject: RE: 1771 Reaney Avenue – Northwestern Deck Post

FYSA 
 
 
 

From: Gary Blair <gary.carpetcourt@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2025 7:30 PM 
To: Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Leanna Shaff <leanna.shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Mitchell Imbertson <mitchell.imbertson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Adrian Neis <adrian.neis@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Jack 
Harrington <Jack.Harrington@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 1771 Reaney Avenue – Northwestern Deck Post 
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 
  
We are writing regarding the deck located at 1771 Reaney Avenue, specifically concerning the 
northwestern post. 
 
At the time of our meeting, the potential need for an engineering report was discussed; however, we were 
unaware of the exceedingly high cost associated with obtaining such a report. While we maintain that the 
post and its function were structurally safe, spending more on a report than on the post itself seemed 
impractical. 
 
Upon learning that the cost of the report would substantially exceed the cost of simply addressing the 
post, we decided to proceed with correcting the post directly to avoid unnecessary expenses and further 
delays. 
 
I've attached images of the corrective actions taken on the post. 
 
We trust this resolution demonstrates our further commitment to both safety and practicality. Should 
you have any further questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact us. 

Thank you,  
Gary Blair 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Electronic Privacy Notice: This e-mail, and any attachments, contains information that is, or may be, 
covered by electronic communications privacy laws, and is also confidential and proprietary in nature. 
If you are not the intended recipient, please be advised that you are legally prohibited from retaining, 
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using, copying, distributing, or otherwise disclosing this information in any manner. Instead, please 
reply to the sender that you have received this communication in error, and then immediately delete 
it. Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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